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General Discussion 

• Minutes from January 19th face-to-face / teleconference were accepted. 

• Ira has found issues with the documents he originally posted.  Ira 
suggested the documents be reviewed for typos.  Clauses 
(descriptions and mapping strings), and model correspondences have 
been cleaned up by Ira. 

• Capabilities (“big” enumeration of processing and finishing attributes in 
Printer Class) conflicts with the Capabilities and Settings Class.  
Additional work remains and will be done in a future CR.  The “big 
enumeration” is a candidate for deprecation. 

• Reviewers should search for ‘[[‘ in Ira’s document (~60 editor’s notes) 
which point out remaining issues to be checked. 

• Ira will post an updated document this week.  IANA textual conventions 
have been cleaned up.  IPP attributes have also been cleaned up. 

• Pointers to the printer MIB and IPP front matter will be provided in the 
WIMS CIM white paper.  Diagrams will also be included from these 
documents. 



• Bill reminded us of the decision of to have an alternating WIMS and 
SM teleconference on Wednesday mornings.  The SM update activity 
has a long-term target (integration of counters, MFP model, etc.).  RDF 
will be the mechanism to do the mapping. 

• Ira also mentioned the proposal Ron made at the face-to-face meeting 
on adding MFP alerts to the Printer MIB.  Bill will send Ron’s minutes to 
PWG-Announce. 

• CONCENSUS: No changes to the plan as presented to CIM Core are 
needed (especially for Phase I and II).  A description of the general 
model is needed in the introductory text. 

Next Steps / Open Actions: 

• Ira will to post the revised white paper by the end of the week.   

• Next teleconference is scheduled for 2/2/06. 


